Detour for Hwy. 50 on West
Slope for part of Sunday

Highway 50 on May 4 will be closed in both directions from EL
Dorado Hills Boulevard/Latrobe Road to Bass Lake Road for
blasting work.

The closure is scheduled from 6-8am. During this time traffic
will be routed through Serrano Parkway. Motorists traveling
east from El Dorado Hills will detour on El Dorado Hills
Boulevard to Serrano Parkway to Bass Lake Road. Motorists
traveling west from Cameron Park will take Bass Lake Road to
Serrano Parkway to El Dorado Hills Boulevard.

The work is part of a $57 million El Dorado County multi-phase
project to build a new Highway 50 interchange at Silva Valley
Parkway.
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